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We could not make these kinds of contributions to our soci­
ety without partnerships and cooperation with our commu­
nity, with other police departments and with other govern­
ment organizations, or without the support and sacrifice of 
our families.

The visit to Canada of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II and 
His Royal Highness, The Duke of Edinburgh has come to a 
successful conclusion. Thus, I want to personally convey 
my appreciation to all employees, directly or indirectly, 
involved in the Royal Visit. Your professionalism and ded­
ication to your duty are truly commendable and in keeping 
with the finest traditions of the Force.

Men and women of the RCMP have risen once again to 
meet the challenge and have continued working in our 
proud tradition of making Canada a safer place to live.
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Thank you for your participation.


